
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Many thank you for returning your child’s subject preference form to help us populate option blocks 

for next year’s incoming 1st Years. 

Your child has received their language option along with their 1st choice of subject, however they 

unfortunately did not receive their 2nd choice. 

Please sit down with your child and ask them to select 1 subject from each of the option blocks 

below. 

 

 

 

 

 

Return the outcome of your decision to me by email, denis.orourke@lcetb.ie before Friday 20th May. 

You will receive a print out of your final choices once this process is complete. 

Please note your child may be able to change subjects within the first few weeks if required. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

_____________________________ 

Denis O Rourke 

Principal 
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